
From: MICHAELE PAWLAK [mailto:mpawlak2002@comcast.net]  
Sent: Saturday, March 17, 2018 8:38 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: mpawlak2002@comcast.net; Esther Collis <emcollis@att.net> 
Subject: Fwd: Springwater Subdivision - Surveys and Survey Compilation 

 

Planning Commission, 
 
This email is being sent to you in regard to the Notice of Public Hearing sent to property 
owners, etc. within 300 feet of the proposal concerning Mallets Wood II Rezoning and Site 
Plan for City Council Approval.  In March, 2017, a meeting of concerned neighbors in this 
area met and were presented with surveys for to begin the conversation about their 
concerns.  There are two attachments to this email.  The first are the surveys turned in at 
the neighborhood meeting.  The second is a summary/compilation of the surveys. 
 
Please consider our comments/concerns with the proposed build. 
 
Michaelene Pawlak 
Cardinal Avenue Resident 
 

mailto:mpawlak2002@comcast.net
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org
mailto:mpawlak2002@comcast.net
mailto:emcollis@att.net









































